Kathy Spofford

From:

vtsdmailer@vt-s.net on behalf of Contact form at Townsend MA <vtsdmailer@vt-s.net>

Sent:

Wednesday, August 15, 2018 8:59 AM

To:

kspofford@townsend.ma.us

Subject:

[Townsend MA] Planning board meeting 8/13 (Sent by Dana Roberts,

droberts@fidelitybankonline.com)

Hello kspofford,

Dana Roberts (droberts@fidelitybankonline.com) has sent you a message via your contact form (https://www.townsend.ma.us/user/36/contact) at Townsend MA.

If you don't want to receive such e-mails, you can change your settings at https://www.townsend.ma.us/user/36/edit.

Message:

Good morning Kathy,

Could I get a copy of the written response from Town Council to the planning board that was entered into the meeting on 8/13 regarding the Campbell Farm Land Trust? If I should be requesting this from another person please let me know.

Thanks,

Dana Roberts

This email has been checked for viruses by AVG. https://www.avg.com